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Mission Statement Mission Statement Mission Statement Mission Statement     

St. Peter’s Lutheran School exists to provide a nurturing, Christian educational 
environment which assists families in their God-given responsibility of preparing children 

for an earthly life of Christian witness and eternity with their Lord and Savior. 
 

September 1, 2016                   Welcome Back!!              
 

Friday 2 8:00 – 10:00 am MPS is taking pictures 
Monday 5  Labor Day – No School 
Wednesday 7 8:20 am Chapel 
Thursday 8  Mrs. Fry Day!! 
  8:30 am 3rd Gr @ Hartje Center 

  3:45 – 5:00 pm PRK Play Date @ Webb Park 
Friday 9  GO ORANGE DAY 

 

   

STAYING IN TOUCH AND KEEPING OUR FAMILIES INFORMED 
 
The Tiger Print will be coming home with your child every Thursday.  This weekly newsletter will keep 
you up to date and informed on all the great happenings here at St. Peter’s.  This week each child will 
bring home a copy. Beginning next week only your youngest child will bring home a copy.  If you 
would like to receive the Tiger Print through email, please send that request to 
stpetersreedsburg@gmail.com.  
 
 

Welcome Back Youth!! 

 

I hope all students and their families had an awesome Summer!! The first night 
of Sr Youth will be on Wednesday, September 7th from 6:30pm-8:30pm and Jr 
Youth will meet on Wednesday, September 14th from 6pm-8pm. Every month, 
Sr Youth will meet on the 1st and 3rd Wednesday and Jr Youth will meet on the 

2nd and 4th Wednesday. If there is a 5th Wednesday, it will be combined Sr 
and Jr Youth and we will meet from 6-8pm.  

Looking Ahead…….. 
 

Our first event will take place on September 28th with the See You at the Pole event. St. Peter's 
students will meet at our flag pole at St. Peter's at 7:15am to pray for our school, friends, families, 
church, and community. There will also be a youth leader from the Reedsburg area who will be at the 
Reedsburg Area High School and the Reedsburg Middle School at 7:15am to pray with the students 
there. Donuts will also be provided. Later that evening on the 28th, all youth (Sr and Jr) will meet at 
Trinity Baptist Church from 7pm-8:30pm to celebrate the See You At The Flagpole event. This is a 
community youth event. We play games, roast hot dogs over a campfire, and sing songs. It is 
a blast!!  If you have any questions about Youth or these upcoming events, please contact me 
anytime at 608-477-1159 or by email at jenniferanderson@saintpetersls.com. 
 
Jennifer Anderson – Youth Director 



CELEBRATING OUR STAFF  
 

We would like to celebrate the great staff at St. Peter’s by having a “special day” for their 
birthday.  We have lots to celebrate!  Join us on Thursday, September 8th as we 
celebrate Mrs. Fry’s Tye Dye Day.  Happy Birthday, Mrs. Fry!!  
 

 
PICTURE DAY  
 
We had a great turn out at Back To School Night with many of our students 
getting their pictures taken throughout the evening.  For those of you who were 
not photographed, MPS will be at St. Peter’s on Friday, September 2, 
(TOMORROW).  Please bring your order form with you.    
Picture Re-Take Day is scheduled for Wednesday, September 28th. 
 

 
We are on our way into the 151st school year for St. Peters Lutheran School.  

Our staff is the same as the past 2 years.  We have new LED lighting 
throughout the building.  Our lunch program will not be connected with the 

Department of Public Instruction this year. The Board of Christian will be 
continuing the process of “Calling” a fulltime person to fill the administrative 

position.  And we continue to share the Grace of God and the Love of Christ 
each and every day to every student and family that is part of our school family. Welcome Back! 

 

 
APPAREL ORDER  
 

Information to order St. Peter’s apparel was included with the family registration packets.  It is not too 
late to order!!  Place your order by September 7th, with delivery the first of week of October.  Order 
forms maybe picked up at the office or can be found in the information racks throughout the school.  
 
“GO ORANGE” 

St. Peter’s Student Council invites all students, staff and families to REACH OUT and take part in the 

NBC/Second Harvest Foodbank of Southern Wisconsin “Go Orange” day on Friday, September 9. 

Join thousands of people across the country to fight hunger! Wear ORANGE to school.  Bring a 

non-perishable food item to school for our local Reedsburg Food Pantry!   Thanks in advance from 

Student Council as we REACH OUT!! 

 

1st QTR CHAPEL OFFERING  
LAMP – Lutheran Association of Missionary Pilots will be receiving our chapel offerings for the first 
quarter.  For the past 5 years St. Peter’s has sent 8-10 people from our congregation to bring the love 
of Jesus to almost 200 children in Garden Hills, Canada through a Vacation Bible School program.  
Please help us to continue this valuable mission work with your chapel offerings.    
 

 
PARENT - TEACHER LEAGUE (PTL) MEETING 
 
Please join us Monday, September 12th at 5:30 p.m. in the 8th grade classroom.  Come 

and see what PTL is all about and all the awesome things we do for our school!!  Everyone is 
welcome and we hope to see you there! 
 
Emily Herritz (President), Melissa Kenney (Vice President) 
Sara Breneman (Treasurer), Keri Wilcox (Secretary)    


